Warners Bay Public School

Our Best Always

Biggest Morning Tea Cake Stall
Dear Parents and Carers

We are thrilled to announce that on Thursday 23 May, we will be hosting a Biggest
Morning Tea event!

The Biggest Morning Tea is not only a time for students to come
together as a school community but also an opportunity to support
a worthy cause. This year, all funds raised during our special Year S

6 stall will go towards supporting the vital work of the Cancer B.gge.St
Council. Morn.ng
As part of the festivities, there will be a cake stall during lunchtime Teﬂ
where students will have the chance to purchase a delectable

array of baked goods and treats. Our Year 6 students will be

running the stall. Student support in purchasing these goodies will
not only satisfy their taste buds but also contribute to a meaningful fundraising cause.

We kindly ask that students bring along some money on the day to indulge in these
delicious treats and support the Cancer Council's important work. Every contribution,
no matter how small, makes a difference. Products will be on sale ranging from 50c
through to $2.

If you have any questions or require further information about the event, please don't
hesitate to reach out the school.

Thank you in advance for your support and participation.
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Janine Patrick and the Stage 3 Interns Deborah Hall
Principal

Kind regards
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